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Contact: First Selectman Rudy Marconi                             FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

              selectman@ridgefieldct.org  or pio@ridgefieldoem.org  

 

 

 

COVID TEST KITS NOT HERE YET! 

 

Ridgefield, CT: December 30, 2021:  The Connecticut Department of Emergency Services 
and Public Protection announced today that the anticipated home test kits did not arrive 
last night therefore “No distributions on Thursday will be possible.”  

First Selectman Rudy Marconi said that while the town’s Office of Emergency 
Management has a distribution plan ready to implement, there will be no 
announcements until he is certain the test kits will be available.  

Updated Ridgefield information will be posted on the town web site, ridgefieldct.org, the 
Ridgefield OEM Facebook page and will be sent to local media sources.   In addition, 
you can receive information through Ridgefield’s town notification system by signing up 
for Ridgefield Alerts—www.ridgefieldalerts.com.  
 

 

      ### 

 
 

SIGN UP FOR RIDGEFIELD ALERTS TO RECEIVE UPDATED TOWN EMERGENCY 

MESSAGES AND OPT IN FOR COMMUNITY INFORMATION AT:  ridgefieldalerts.com  

Or use the QR code below:  
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